
 
 

 
 

September 19, 2022 
 

TEAMSTERS DELIVER GIFTS TO THE BURNABY 
CHRISTMAS BUREAU 
 
September is very early to think about Christmas. Still, the Teamsters and the 
Burnaby Christmas Bureau worked together over the weekend delivering 2 
trailer loads of gifts to Brentwood Mall. The Christmas Bureau holds an annual 
event throughout December providing toys and games for families needing a bit 
of Christmas cheer. 
 
Teamsters LOCAL 31 teamed up with Teamsters LOCAL 155, the Motion Picture 
and Tradeshow Union to make this day possible, and no doubt that we have 
made countless families happy. 
 
Also, Van-Kam Freightways Ltd. played a big role by generously donating the 
use of a railgate trailer and equipment. 
 
On behalf of President Stan Hennessy, the Executive Board, and the Business 
Agents, we thank the Burnaby Christmas Bureau for providing families with a 
fun and enjoyable Christmas. 
 
 


